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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Demetria Reed 
Principal 
Joseph L. Frazier Primary School 
1445 George F. West Blvd. 
Natchez, MS 39120 
 
Dear Ms. Reed: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Education Achievement Award.  Although 
the Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on 
your efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the 
improvements and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the 
ceremony on Friday, March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information 
http://www.exinms.org/.  I look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The Joseph L. Frazier Primary School will receive an application to participate for the 
Governor’s Education Achievement Award, and I encourage you to take advantage of this 
opportunity.  Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  Your success is linked in 
many ways to the overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Anita Buchanan 
Lead Teacher 
Tupelo Public School District - King Early Childhood Education Center 
72 South Green Street 
Tupelo, MS 38802 
 
Dear Ms. Buchanan: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Education Achievement Award.  Although 
the Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on 
your efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the 
improvements and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the 
ceremony on Friday, March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information 
http://www.exinms.org/.  I look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The Tupelo Public School District - King Early Childhood Education Center will receive 
an application to participate for the Governor’s Education Achievement Award, and I encourage 
you to take advantage of this opportunity.  Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  
Your success is linked in many ways to the overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Brad Peets, Principal 
Pelahatchie Attendance Center 
213 Brooks Street 
Pelahatchie, MS 39145 
 
Dear Mr. Peets: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Education Achievement Award.  Although 
the Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on 
your efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the 
improvements and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the 
ceremony on Friday, March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information 
http://www.exinms.org/.  I look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The Pelahatchie Attendance Center will receive an application to participate for the 
Governor’s Education Achievement Award, and I encourage you to take advantage of this 
opportunity.  Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  Your success is linked in 
many ways to the overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Delilah Roland 
Milling Funeral Home, Inc. 
23477 Hwy 15 South 
Union, MS 39365-0119 
 
Dear Ms. Roland: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Business Achievement Award.  Although the 
Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on your 
efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the improvements 
and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the ceremony on Friday, 
March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information http://www.exinms.org/.  I 
look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The Milling Funeral Home, Inc. will receive an application to participate for the 
Governor’s Business Achievement Award, and I encourage you to take advantage of this 
opportunity.  Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  Your success is linked in 
many ways to the overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Cheryl Ramseyer, Principal 
East Hancock Elementary School 
4221 Kiln-DeLisle Road 
Kiln, MS 39556 
 
Dear Ms. Ramseyer: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Education Achievement Award.  Although 
the Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on 
your efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the 
improvements and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the 
ceremony on Friday, March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information 
http://www.exinms.org/.  I look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The East Hancock Elementary School will receive an application to participate for the 
Governor’s Education Achievement Award, and I encourage you to take advantage of this 
opportunity.  Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  Your success is linked in 
many ways to the overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Earl Washington, CEO 
U.S. Coating Specialities & Supplies, LLC 
125 West Mayes Street 
Jackson, MS 39213 
 
Dear Mr. Washington: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Business Achievement Award.  Although the 
Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on your 
efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the improvements 
and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the ceremony on Friday, 
March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information http://www.exinms.org/.  I 
look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The U.S. Coating Specialities & Supplies, LLC will receive an application to participate for 
the Governor’s Business Achievement Award, and I encourage you to take advantage of this 
opportunity.  Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  Your success is linked in 
many ways to the overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Shirley Butler, Director 
Dream World Day Care Center 
P O Box 268 
Waynesboro, MS 39367 
 
Dear Ms. Butler: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Business Achievement Award.  Although the 
Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on your 
efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the improvements 
and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the ceremony on Friday, 
March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information http://www.exinms.org/.  I 
look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The Dream World Day Care Center will receive an application to participate for the 
Governor’s Business Achievement Award, and I encourage you to take advantage of this 
opportunity.  Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  Your success is linked in 
many ways to the overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Darla Belt 
Director of Quality 
Baptist DeSoto Hospital 
7601 Southcrest Parkway 
Southaven, MS 38671 
 
Dear Ms. Belt: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Business Achievement Award.  Although the 
Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on your 
efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the improvements 
and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the ceremony on Friday, 
March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information http://www.exinms.org/.  I 
look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The Baptist DeSoto Hospital will receive an application to participate for the Governor’s 
Business Achievement Award, and I encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity.  
Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  Your success is linked in many ways to the 
overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
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March 18, 2003 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Therrell Myers 
Superintendent of Schools 
Columbus Municipal School Dirstrict 
2630 McArthur Drive; P O Box 1308 
Columbus, MS 39703 
 
Dear Dr. Myers: 
 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Education Achievement Award.  Although 
the Panel of Judges did not select your organization for the award, I want to commend you on 
your efforts to face challenges.  Your organization was very creative in promoting the 
improvements and successes achieved within your category.  We invite you to attend the 
ceremony on Friday, March 21, 2003.  Please view this website for conference information 
http://www.exinms.org/.  I look forward to seeing you at the conference.  

The Columbus Municipal School Dirstrict will receive an application to participate for the 
Governor’s Education Achievement Award, and I encourage you to take advantage of this 
opportunity.  Again, thank you for participating in this challenge.  Your success is linked in 
many ways to the overall success and reputation of Mississippi.   

Best wishes in all your future endeavors.  For any additional information and assistance, 
please do not hesitate to contact Shanta Elizenberry Davis by calling 601-359-3110. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM/sed
 


